## **UC a-g Requirements Poster**

Sullivan, Dan - Mission Viejo High School
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2014 10:11 AM
To: @MVHS-ALL
Attachments:UC a-g poster.pdf (101 KB)

Dear MVHS Staff,

As a follow up to our November staff development efforts to inform our staff and community about the UC/CSU admission requirements — as directed in our WASC Action Plan, we have developed the attached UC a-g poster for your classrooms. We will be placing a 8 ½ by 11" copy in your mailbox to post in your classroom. We will be having larger sized posters published in a few weeks for more permanent display. Until then, please post the smaller copy you will receive and if you have any suggestions or spot any problems with the poster, please let me know.

Special thanks to Mark Perez for pulling together the information and creating the design for this "information-packed" document! Thanks also to our Curriculum Leaders for their input and revision suggestions.

We hope this will be a valuable tool to help you inform your students and in directing them toward meeting these minimum requirements. Our goal is to increase our schoolwide percentage of UC eligible graduates. Currently, our percentage hovers around the 50% mark.

Onward and Upward!

Dan

Dan Sullivan Assistant Principal

Mission Viejo High School

25025 Chrisanta Drive, Mission Viejo, California 92691 (949) 837-7722 ext. 5123 dan.sullivan@svusd.org